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Anthem Blue Cross Blue Shield Data Breach 
 
Please be aware that Anthem Blue Cross Blue Shield states they were the target of a very 
sophisticated external cyber-attack.  Anthem advises that once the attack was discovered, 
they immediately made every effort to close the security vulnerability. 
 
At this time, it is unknown who has been impacted or what information has been 
compromised.  Current and former members affected will be notified directly by Anthem 
and offered credit monitoring and identity protection services free of charge. 
 
For TRICARE Beneficiaries: 
If you have one of Anthem’s Blue Cross Blue Shield plans as your primary health plan 
insurer, and you identify any fraudulent health care claims activity under that plan, please 
notify your TRICARE regional contractor immediately. 
 

• Report Health Care Fraud Related to Data Breach to TRICARE 
 
Anthem also encourages all its beneficiaries to frequently visit Anthem’s dedicated web 
site for updates. 
 

• Visit Anthem’s Data Breach Web site 
 
Anthem has also established a dedicated toll-free telephone number for members to call if 
they have questions related to this incident. The number is: 1-877-263-7995. 
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http://www.health.mil/ReportFraud
http://click.messageinsite.com/?qs=ee48e8cedbbfaffa03e8b664a806ddc9d9504120a924c9996ea645ed9f9bd855180c76725cdb0960

